THE PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION
The Abrabam Joshua Heschel School
270 West 89" Street New York, NY 10024
212-595-7087

June 17, 2005

Dear Adam,

It’s difficult to believe that yet another school year at Heschel has come to an
end.

We are privileged to extend a special thanks to you on behalf of the entire
Parents’ Association for your efforts this year. We can never thank you enough
for the experience that you create for our children, so please accept this as a

token of the great appreciation that we feel.

Best wishes for a wonderful summer.

Cordially,
Beth Caunitz Apn.l Stewart Klausner
Co-President Co-President



